
The Last WolfYear 3 Term 3 Newsletter

Term 3’s topic will be 
focused on endangered 

animals In Maths we will be continuing our learning with 
multiplication and division times tables and problem 

solving. In English we will be learning to write a 
persuasive letter, and our own narrative.

Science
We will be learning about animals and 

humans; looking at animal food chains and 
the structure of human and animal bodies.

PSHE 
Dreams and Goals 

RE 
We are looking at how different religions 

celebrate significant life events.

Computing
Importance of 

e-safety.
Music 

We are learning the 
keyboard! 

Geography
We will be learning about natural 

disasters and the physical aspects 
of geography.

DT
We will be creating our 

own bags!

Spanish 
We will be studying the work of the 

famous artist Pablo Picasso through 
learning colours in Spanish. 

PE
We will be learning ball skills in basketball.

Gymnastics
We are starting gymnastics this term with 

Mrs Stewart.

Key messages:
-Water only in water bottles please

-No jewellery except stud earrings please
-Toys and teddies are not to be brought into school
- Please wear your PE kit all day on your PE days!

Swimming   Every Wednesday! This begins FIRST DAY BACK!
Please remember to come in with swimming kit on ready 

under uniform and spare clothing (uniform) in named bag 
with a towel, healthy snack, googles, hat. 

Week 1-3 Southern Queen need to be at school by 8.30am.
Weeks 4-6 Mayflower need to be at school by 8.30am.

See letter for full details.

We will be making 
animal masks on 

‘Animal Day’ - more 
info to come in term 3.


